
September 2023 Edition 

This letter brought to you by Lorna Little Owl, LBHC Public Relations Manager.  
Please contact me at littleowll76@lbhc.edu to get LBHC news and announcements added to next month’s newsletter.  

 

 

Kahe’, 

I am pleased to welcome students to 

Little Big Horn College for the 2023-24 

Academic Year. As a Tribal College 

serving our community and beyond, we 

pride ourselves in providing a major 

stepping stone towards life goals, 

whether it’s in academia or vocational! 

LBHC is not only about academia and 

vocational, although they are the most 

important. Check out the student 

organizations, and consider participating. 

These are your organizations! Network 

with other students, renew friendships 

and make new friends! Encourage each 

other to do your best.  

The Little Big Horn College 

administrators, faculty, and staff rise to 

provide the best services possible. Many 

of our faculty and staff are alumni of 

LBHC, so they know what it’s like to be a 

student here at LBHC. Feel free to ask if 

you have any questions. We are here to 

help you succeed!  

We look forward to a brighter future, 

knowing we are stronger for what we do 

together! 

Sincerely, 

David Yarlott, Jr., EdD 

“Baluxx Xiassah” 

President  

 

MESSAGE FROM OUR LBHC 
PRESIDENT  

Announcement from Dean of Students  

Student clubs are available at LBHC  

Active Clubs: Contact Club Advisers 

 AIBL - American Indian Business Leaders – Jamie Zingg,  

 AIHEC - American Indian Higher Education Consortium – Patricia Whiteman 

 Biiluuka Alaaxuuche - Indian Club – Douglas Crooked Arm 

 Student Government – Patricia Whiteman 

Inactive clubs: Need members! 

 AISES - American Indian Science and Engineering Society 

 Rodeo Club 

 Range Club 

Tutoring is available for students in the Title III office in the Student Union Building.  

 

Hours: Monday thru Thurs 7am to 7pm.  Fridays, 7am to 12pm. 

Lockers available to rent for the semester, inquire for details (semester rental $25). 

100 mile challenge info session will be next week, individuals can join at any time and a new 

activity option will be announced at info session for any opportunity to improve your health 

and earn a cool hoodie.  

Congratulations to our two new Healthy College Montana student leaders Carrie Old Coyote 

and Kaylie Addison. 

All HWC visitors please remember to clean your equipment both before and after each use 

to protect yourself and your fellow gym members. 

  

Quick Calendar of Events 

 September 18 (Monday) - 
Transition to 4-9 hour 
workday M-Th, and 4 hour 
Friday's. 

 September 20 (Wednesday) - 
Welcome Back Student 
Appreciation BBQ. 

 September 27 (Wednesday) - 
Clan Feed. 

 

Apsaalooké Word of the Month. 

Iisaxpúatahcheechiilape (i): 

Noun 

Ram  

Crow Dictionary, (2023).  

Announcement from Health and Wellness Center 

Message from Financial Aid 

Federal Student Work-

Study applications are now 

available. See Beverly Snell 

in the Financial Aid Office.  
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